Parks Commission Report: Daphna Woolfe - Chair

The new Winchester Orchard Park in District 1 will begin construction within the next 6 months. The park will be built in phases, so this will be the first part. Full completion should take about 2 years.

The Parks Commission is looking forward to the PDO/PIO process and regulations going through a complete overhaul this year. A consultant has been hired to work through this. Community meetings will be held as well.

Make sure you follow the PRNS on Facebook and Twitter as you will get updates on coming events. There is also a city events calendar that can be accessed through the PRNS website.